

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

August 18, 2022

Principal Message

Thank you parents for a great PTA meeting. We were 20 plus packed in the staff lounge and I thought, what a way to start the year! My hope is that all who did not attend, consider joining or helping in on one of our events throughout the year and please sign up to be a homeroom parent



Upcoming School Activities

Wed. 8/24

Student Picture Day
Please make sure your
student is dressed in
uniform and is ready to
shine.

Sat. 8/27 9-1

Clean up day- Please reach out to Ms. Laura if you would like to help and the sign-ups are full.

Cookie Dough Fundraiser

Have your students sell!!
This PTA fundraiser sets the
groundwork for our
Art/Music program



Ms. Cynthia Garcia

It is with great pleasure I get to introduce Ms. Garcia, our new Spanish teacher. She will have every class twice a week and looks forward to teaching every child Spanish. If you see a new face on campus, please introduce yourself and say hi.

August 18, Issue 2 Page 1